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TOWN OF NEWBURGH 
PLANNING BOARD 

TECHNICAL REVIEW COMMENTS 
 
 

PROJECT:     11 BALMVILLE ROAD AMMENDED SITE PLAN 
PROJECT NO.:    19-17 
PROJECT LOCATION:   SECTION 84, BLOCK 5, LOT 26 
REVIEW DATE:    29 AUGUST 2019 
MEETING DATE:    5 SEPTEMBER 2019 
PROJECT REPRESENTATIVE:   ENGINEERING AND SURVEYING PROPERTIES  

 
 

1. The applicant’s representative has submitted a drainage report supporting the design of 
the use of level spreaders to disperse stormwater to sheet flow. An additional level 
spreader has been added to the plans based on the previous review. 

 
2. Signage has been added to the plans identifying a one-way traffic flow along the building 

frontage. 
 

3. The applicant have added a stonewall feature along the parking located in front of the 
existing structure. A 42-inch high by 36 foot wide internally mortared wall is proposed 
constructed of field stone.  

 
4. Landscaping plan depicts previously proposed level spreader arrangement. The reduced 

level spreader will allow for additional trees to remain, not depicted on the landscaping 
plan. 

 
5. Proposed stonewall is not depicted on the Engineering plans. 

 
6. Plans were sent to county planning on 5 August 2019. As of tonight’s meeting the 

submission will be timed out with Orange County planning if no response has been 
received.  

 
7. Financial security was posted for the previous site plan which included extensive  
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Stormwater Management Facilities. The previous security will be adequate for the 
current plan. If the applicant seeks a reduction in the posted security revised cost 
estimates for stormwater management and landscaping must be provided. 

 
 
 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
McGoey, Hauser and Edsall 
Consulting Engineers, D.P.C. 
 
 
_________________________  
Patrick J. Hines 
Principal 
 
PJH/SM 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  














































